
Website Change

Written by Povohost - 

As you may have noticed the design was changed. The top background photo cycles through
many photos of the band each time a menu item is clicked. If you're a photographer and notice
that one of your photos is included there and doesn't show credit to you on it, will you please
contact me at webmaster@povohost.com  and let me know which one it is and how you'd like
your credit to read. Thanks!! Some of these live photos were found in each of the band
members photo albums in facebook and I couldn't figure out who the photographers were.  
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